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Mark Lowen

From: Mark Lowen
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 3:46 PM
To: STEVEN ANDERSON
Cc: Michael Freitas
Subject: RE: Titan Hill Multi-Family Residential Development

Good afternoon Steve, 
 
We can make the 10/5/22 meeting please forward the link at your convenience.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Lowen   
Project Manager 
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From: STEVEN ANDERSON <andersonriskanalysis@comcast.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 10:33 AM 
To: Mark Lowen <MLowen@livebsl.com> 
Cc: Michael Freitas <michaelfreitas9459@att.net> 
Subject: RE: Titan Hill Multi-Family Residential Development 
 
Thank you Mark. Appreciate your flexibility and efforts to adjust to this change. 
 
Steve Anderson, WSNA Land Use Chair  

On 09/27/2022 10:27 AM Mark Lowen <mlowen@livebsl.com> wrote:  
 
 

I will check with our development team on availability for 10/5/22 

 

Thank you, 

  

Mark Lowen   

Project Manager 

  

MLowen
Text Box
Titan Hill Subdivision - Neighborhood Assoc Contact,  Exh. 57
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From: STEVEN ANDERSON <andersonriskanalysis@comcast.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 10:11 AM 
To: Mark Lowen <MLowen@livebsl.com> 
Subject: Re: Titan Hill Multi-Family Residential Development 

 

Mark:  

  

We would like to change your speaking with the WSNA about your upcoming project to 
our October 5th meeting over Zoom at 7pm. Please let me know if you can meet with us 
a month earlier than we scheduled? Expect meeting agenda and Zoom link later this 
week. Will make sure you have this information when it becomes available. Thank you.  

 
Steve Anderson, WSNA Land Use Chair  

On 09/14/2022 1:15 PM Mark Lowen <mlowen@livebsl.com> wrote: 

 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

MWSH Titian Hill Property is preparing to submit application for UGA, site plan review, 
design review, tentative subdivision, and other related land use approvals. 

 

I’ve attached our current preliminary site plan for your review in advance of our 
upcoming land use submissions. 
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Please contact me with any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

  

Mark Lowen   

Project Manager 
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